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Array Architects announced today the acquisition of DCC Design Group (Wilmington, DE), the 
leading healthcare-focused interior design firm in the Mid-Atlantic. The move provides strategic 
growth and expands Array’s interior design capacity to serve clients, adding even more talent to the 
award-winning group. Array’s leadership team also deepens as a result. Nicole Cocolin, formerly 
President of DCC Design Group, now steps into the role of Principal & Practice Leader, Interior 
Design. 

“DCC Design Group is a perfect fit for integration with Array,” said Array Architects President Noah 
Tolson. “We share a mutual dedication to a process-led approach, unwavering commitment to client 
service, a passion for design excellence, and a relentless focus on healthcare – making it a natural 
synergy that is destined to shine for our clients.” 

Impact on Clients and Partners 

Array and DCC’s clients, many of whom were already shared, now benefit from a deeper roster of 
interior designers. The team’s diverse work experience advances an environment of knowledge 
sharing, benefiting the team’s collective projects across the country. The expanded capacity not only 
offers fresh collaboration prospects for clients, but also enhances the progress of ongoing 
endeavors. With nearly a decade of project collaboration, the two firms will seamlessly integrate. 

The acquisition provides new opportunities for Array to continue its history of partnering with other 
designers. As Array Advisors serves as a strategic partner for design firms across the country, so 
too will the DCC team continue their track record of collaborating throughout the industry to 
assemble a client’s ideal team. 

“In my work, creativity and passion are driving forces, and I aim to inspire those values,” Nicole 
Cocolin said. “Array, with its holistic design environment and unwavering appreciation for every 
discipline, was the natural choice for my team.” 

A Shared History 

DCC Design Group started in 2015 by partnering with Array on a project at Robert Wood Johnson 
University Hospital in New Brunswick. However, even before then, the firm was on Nicole Cocolin’s 
radar. 

“When I contemplated stepping in the world of entrepreneurship, I scoured the industry for women 
who had blazed a trail. Patricia Malick, the co-founder of Array, was a beacon of inspiration,” 
Cocolin fondly reflects. “Her journey became a guiding light for me as I embarked on the path of 
building my own firm.” 

Link to original press release: 

https://array-architects.com/press-release/array-architects-expands-team-with-acquisition-of-dcc-

design-group/ 


